
You can respond to this consultation by 
completing our online questionnaire in 
this virtual exhibition room by clicking 
on the paper icon at the bottom of this 
display board, or found in the navigation 
panel in this virtual exhibition room 
screen. 

Alternatively, you can download an 
electronic copy by clicking on the 
questionnaire document, which you  
can find placed on the table in this  
virtual exhibition room.  

You can email your responses to 
northwalesregionaltransportplan@arup.
com or write to us and post printed copies 
of the questionnaire to: FREEPOST UGC  
/ ANW. 

If you have questions about the 
consultation you can refer to our FAQ 
document, also available to view from  
the table in this virtual exhibition room. 

You can also speak to our project team, 
or request paper copies and alternative 
formats by contacting the project team 
on the email address above or call us on 
01172 405 350. 

You can view a paper copy of our Regional 
Transport Plan at most local library, 
community centre, college and university 
buildings across North Wales. If unsure, 
please contact us to confirm before you 
make a visit by emailing or calling us.  

Local authorities may arrange local 
events to help people discuss the 
Regional Transport Plan and encourage 
participation in the consultation. Please 
reach out to your local authority to find 
out more. Any details of local authority 
events may also be advertised on the 
Ambition North Wales website during  
the consultation period. 

What will happen next 
We will carefully consider all the feedback 
we receive, which will be used to update 
and finalise our plans, which will be sent 
to the Welsh Government for approval in 
the Spring 2025. We are aiming to publish 
and adopt our plans in Summer 2025.  

We will produce a consultation report 
to explain how your feedback has been 
considered. A record of comments may be 
produced that could be published. Your 
feedback including any comments will be 
anonymised will not be made attributable 
to any individual or organisation. 

As we move forward, we are committed 
to working collaboratively to implement 
our plans and achieve our shared vision 
for a vibrant, sustainable, and resilient 
North Wales. We invite you to join us on 
this journey, as we strive to create an 
integrated transport system that benefits 
everyone and supports a thriving and 
prosperous future for North Wales and 
beyond. 

We invite your feedback on our proposals for our 
Regional Transport Plan for North Wales. Our public 
consultation runs from 20th January 2025 for 12 
weeks. Please submit your response to us by 23:59 
on 14th April 2025. Responses received after then 
may not be considered.  

Have your say


